
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 26, 2005 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Jacqueline Wilson 
 
 
 
 Re:  In the Matter of the Appeal of Jacqueline Wilson 
         Docket No. 0506-124 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 
 
 Please be advised that, at its meeting of September 22, 2005, the State Board of 
Examiners carefully reviewed the appeal that you had filed to challenge the rating that 
you received in the Provisional Teacher Program.  After considering all the factors 
involved in this case, the Board voted to grant your appeal and to permit you to receive a 
standard Teacher of Elementary School certificate.   
 
 In order to receive the certificate, you must complete the enclosed application and 
pay the fee of $75.00.  After you forward the application and fee to the Office of 
Licensure and Credentials, the certificate will be issued to you. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Robert R. Higgins, Acting Secretary 
      State Board of Examiners 
 
RRH/AGL/wilsonjacqueline-grant PTP appeal 
Encl. 
c: Betty Sue Zellner 
 


